
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christian Values: Love, Faith, Hope 

Message from the Head Teacher 
Here we are at the end of another school year! I would like to wish our Year 4 children every success as they move 

to middle school. We will really miss them. It has been another very successful year: outstanding learning has 
taken place, exciting trips and visitors have enhanced the curriculum and everyone has come to school with smiles 

and perfect attitudes. What more could we wish for. I am very proud to be the headteacher of such an amazing 
school, so thank you! 

With love, Miss Craig 

Pastoral System 
We pride ourselves in being equipped to offer emotional and wellbeing support to all of 
our children. If you feel that your child needs further support, please contact Miss Craig 

headteacher@tittensor.staffs.sch.uk or via Dojo. 
 

Please contact Miss Craig if you need further advice around SEND: 
headteacher@tittensor.staffs.sch.uk or via Dojo. 

School Day 

 
Doors open: 8.40am 

until 8.55am. 
All children will 

finish at 3.15pm. 

Summer Term Attendance - 96.2  
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Academic Achievement 

The governors would like us to celebrate the excellent results our children have produced once 

again this year: 

Year 1 phonics: 100% pass rate. This makes us well above national average. 

Year 2 optional SATS: 90% of our children met the expected standard or exceeded this and got 

greater depth scores, in reading, writing and mathematics. Again, this is well above the national 

average. 

Year 4 Multiplication Check: The school’s average score was 21.3 marks out of 25. The national 

average was 20.3 marks, so again we are above the national average. 

 

 
 

Before and After School Club 

Breakfast club starts at 7.45am and children will be taken to class at 8.45pm. Toast, 

cereal and fruit is available for all children. 

The after-school club starts at 3.15pm, children can attend up until 5.45pm. Children 

will receive a snack of toast, sandwiches or fruit. 

There are many varied activities planned each day, as well as child choice activities. 

Our staff have a wealth of experience. 

Bookings and payments are made through the School Money system.  

Bookings must be made at least 24 hours in advance to enable 

sufficient staffing to support the number of children in the club. 

PTFA 

A huge thank you to 

Jemma, Stacey and all 

of our wonderful PTFA 

members, for their hard 

work this year raising 

funds for the school. 

We all appreciate your 

hard work!  
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School lunches 
All of our school lunches are planned by the children and cooked with fresh 
local ingredients on site by our cook Mrs Griffiths. In additional to a choice 
of vegetables, we offer a daily salad bar so that our children are getting the 
vital goodness that they need and can try new healthy foods. 

Please see our school Menu on Dojo and external doors for more details. 
Please book your lunches on School Money. 

 
 School lunches are Government funded for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 or 
any families in receipt of certain benefits. Please check on the Staffordshire 

County Council Website to see if you are eligible for universal free school 
meals. For children in Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4, school lunches are £2.60. 

Please note that we will not be increasing school lunch prices next 
academic year. 

 

 
 

Important Dates 
2nd July Sports Day 

 Big Band Roadshow 

4th July Independence Day 
themed lunch 

 Leavers Disco 

8th – 17th July Pop Up Pool 

9th July KS2 Performances 

10th July Reports Out 

 Rocksteady Concert 

15th July Parent Drop in 
Session 

18th July End of Term Service 

19th July School closes at 
1.15pm for Summer 
 

 
 

Staffing Structure September 2024 

Class 1 Mrs Walker/Miss Keeling/Miss Atkins                

Class 2 Mrs Mosley (Assistant Head)/ Miss Carroll                                                 
Mrs Moorcroft/Mrs Wenlock (specialist support)  

Class 3 Mr Allen/Mrs Glen 

SENDCO Miss Craig  

Wellbeing Assistant Miss Keeling 

Office Mrs Buxton/Mrs Larkin/Mrs Petrulis 

Catering Mrs Griffiths/Mrs Jinks 

Lunchtime Supervisors Mrs Williams/Mrs Rushton 

Site Manager Mr Scothern 

 

 
 

Tittensor CE (VC) First School Vision 
At Tittensor, we nurture wonder and faith and are full of hope and enthusiasm, as we worship 

together. We encourage all to persevere and grow in learning to our God-given potential. We look 
after one another and our world, with love and respect, seeking the common good for all. 


